
          BULLETIN  BULLETIN  --  8th December 20238th December 2023 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
What an exciting and jam packed week we have enjoyed. School has been filled with festive spirit and smiles. On 
Wednesday, we all had a wonderful time watching this year’s Pantomime at Harrogate Theatre. Watching the chil-
dren smiling, singing and dancing along was pure delight. As if this wasn’t enough excitement for one day, we 
topped it off with the most magical evening. Our Elf Extravaganza was a huge hit with both children and adults.  
Our grounds and outdoor classroom were turned into a Winter Wonderland and even the weather was perfect. 
Please check out our Instagram page for lots of photographs and videos of this special event.   
A huge thank you to the team of parents and staff who worked so hard to put this event together and to all the 
families who contributed to our wonderful raffle hampers. 
 
Next week, we look forward to our School Nativity, which will be performed in All Saints Church at 2pm and 
5:45pm (mince pies and mulled wine will be served beforehand). 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Honey 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class:  Annie  

Saturn Class: Reeva and  Alana 

Jupiter Class: Poppy, Amie, Bea, Matilda and Cor-

delia 

Sun Class: Tate 

This week’s writer of the week is Varenna  

and reader of the week is Hari 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Christmas Dates 

Thursday 14th December: Nativity 2pm and 5:45pm (mulled wine and mince pies before the performance) 

Tuesday 19th December: Christmas Party afternoon 

Wednesday 20th December: Christmas lunch 

Friday 22nd December: Carols around the tree 1pm - 

All families welcome 

SCHOOL CLOSES 2PM 

Please remember to keep col-

lecting food items for our Giving 

Advent Calendar.  Donations can 

be brought into school no later 

than the 18th December. 

Church Services 

Your Harrogate 

Our school has been nominated to 

feature in our local radio station’s 

‘School Christmas Special’. 

On Wednesday they will be com-

ing to school to record all the chil-

dren singing a special carol which 

will be aired sometime before 

Christmas.  We will let you know 

when so you can listen in! 


